
NAHMAnalysis - HUD Issues Additional VAWA Guidance for Multifamily Owners and Management 
Agents 
 
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  

Today, we published a new NAHMAnalysis: HUD Issues Additional VAWA Guidance for 
Multifamily Owners and Management Agents. To view this NAHMAnalysis online, please click here. 
  
Please also note that HUD has announced two upcoming live trainings. Registration information for the 
trainings will be out soon. 
  
•             Wednesday, July 26, 2017, 2:30-4:00 PM (Eastern): VAWA Final Rule from Owner/Agent 
Perspective  
  
•             Tuesday, August 1, 2017, 1:30-3:00 PM (Eastern): VAWA Final Rule from HUD/PBCA Perspective. 
**Owners/Agents are encouraged to attend. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
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